
Ramona Middle School 

School Picture Days 

Monday & Wednesday, September 21 and 23, 2020 

It’s time for your annual school pictures!! These pictures serve a variety of purposes including a picture of 

you for inclusion in the yearbook, an updated picture in the school database that is used for school safety 

and security, a pic for your annual Ramona ID/ASB card, and a chance for your parents to order a school 

picture for their collections as a memento of you growing up! (purchases are not required)   

School pictures will take place with social distancing practices in place.  The pictures will happen over two 

days, Monday Sept. 21
st
 and Wednesday Sept 23

rd
.  Students have been placed in groups by their last 

names (all grade levels attend within their name group). 

The process is simple: 

(1) Arrive to school at your scheduled time ready to be photographed with a mask on. 

(2) Check in at the table by the main gate located to the right of the front office doors. 

a. Only students will be allowed on campus to help limit the number of people on site. 

(3) Follow the guides behind the admin office building to the lines for pictures. 

(4) Line up staying 6 feet apart until you enter the building (building capacity is limited).   

(5) Once inside, follow the directions of the photographers. 

a. Pictures will be taken with students standing. 

b. All students will remove their mask while having their pic taken (no exceptions) 

(6) Once complete, you will exit out a different door and return to the parking lot. 

All students have been assigned a time to come have a picture taken – following the schedules below.  

Please come within the first 15 minutes of the time slot.  It should take 1-2 minutes per/student to have 

their picture taken, but there may be a wait in line.  

Monday, September 21, 2020 
1:00 - 2:10 Abad – Brennecke 

2:10 - 3:20 Briano – Davis 

3:20 - 4:30 De Binion – Garcia 

 

Wednesday, Sept 23, 2020 
11:00 - 12:00 Garibay – Ivey 

12:00 - 1:00 Jaime – Luna 

1:00 - 2:00 Lunsford - Ojeda 

 

If you haven’t already purchased an ASB card for the 2020-21 school year, you may wish to go online to 

get one now (click over to the student store at www.ramonavikings.com).  An ASB Card purchase is 

printed on Student ID’s and will be passed out the day your picture is taken. This card is eligible for 

discounts in the student store once we return to school (and is a great way to support our school!) 

A student or family may choose not to participate in picture day during distance learning; it is not 

required to do so.  Once we return to campus, we will take pictures of non-photoed students for the 

school database and ID cards.  Please note, however, that we cannot guarantee inclusion in the yearbook 

to students who do not attend the picture days in September. 

Please contact the Ramona Middle School office with any questions: (909) 971-8260. 

Wednesday, Sept 23, 2020 
2:30 - 3:30 Olazava – Rosas 

3:30 - 4:30 Roseli – Terrazas 

4:30 - 5:30 Thomas - Zylstra 


